
Midland Minor Hockey Association 

From: Midland Minor Hockey Association 
527 Len Self Blvd 
Midland, ON 
L4R 5N6 

Date:_____________________________

To: Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) – Southern Georgian Bay Detachment 

For the 2022-2023 Hockey Season 

This letter is to inform you that __________________________________________is applying 
to volunteer for the Midland Minor Hockey Association (MMHA).  The position of 
______________________________ is void of compensation. As part of the person’s 
placement, this individual will be involved with activities and office work for the MMHA and 
will have contact with vulnerable adults and children. 

MMHA requests that the OPP conduct a search for the vulnerable screening and include a 
search of the Pardoned Sex Offender database for the above person. 

On behalf of the Midland Minor Hockey Association, should you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact myself at 705-529-3970. 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Baker 
President 
Midland Minor Hockey Association 
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